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DATES TO 

REMEMBER 
 

 

 

Wednesday 27th June 

Reports home. 

 

Friday 29th June. 

Last day of the term. 

School holidays 

29th June—16th July. 

 

Term 3 starts 

Monday 16th July. 

School resumes for 

Pre Primary through 

Year 6 students the 

16th July and 

Kindergarten 

students on Tuesday 

17th July. 

 

Thursday 19th July. 

Spare Parts Puppet 

Theatre excursion. 

We would like to acknowledge the Noongar people who are the Traditional Custodians of this land.  We would 
also like to pay respect to the Elders past and present of the Noongar nation and extend that respect to other In-

digenous Australians who are or may be present. 

26 Grandpre Crescent, Hamilton Hill 6163 
 9418 1622 

Email: Southwell.ps@education.wa.edu.au 
Web: www.southwellps.wa.edu.au 

Dear Parents and Care Givers 
 

Congratulations from all the staff at Southwell Primary to Janine Hart for her 

nomination for Outstanding 

Support Officer 2018: Manager 

Corporate Services Category. 

Janine has worked tirelessly for the 

students and families of Southwell 

Primary school. I found it heart-

warming that staff took the time to 

share their thoughts about Janine’s 

participation and leadership at 

Southwell. Those that know Janine 

can see that her job satisfaction 

comes from helping others.  

 

Mrs Hart plays a critical role in 

empowering students in our school 

community. She uses her role in the 

office to foster active citizenship 

and in build an inclusive and 

resilient setting in which we can all 

flourish.  She radiates a sense of satisfaction, pride, purpose and 

accomplishment at Southwell Primary School right down to the way she 

answers the phone. Janine provides a positive impact on the lives of the 

Southwell PS community through developing meaningful relationships with 

every member of the school community. She always knows when a person 

just needs a little extra help. 
 

Kind regards 

 

Elizabeth Melville 

Principal 



Every Child  Every Chance  Every Day 

End of term 
Friday 29th June is the last day of term 2. Monday 16th July is the first day of term 3. 

Pre Primary-Year 6 students attend on this day after the well earned 2 week break and Kindy 

starts on Tuesday 17th July. 

Congratulations 
 

Congratulations from all the staff at Southwell Primary to Rhonda Jones for her nomination for 

Outstanding Support Officer 2018: Corporate Service Staff Category. Rhonda has made her job 

into a vocation or calling. This is something to which we all should strive. I have watched 

Rhonda draw deep satisfaction and fulfilment from her efforts to help others.  It is a joy to work 

with Mrs Jones and watch her share her 

deep satisfaction, fulfilment and 

happiness in being at Southwell. From 

Mrs Jones one gains a feeling of deep 

affinity with the Southwell PS 

Community.  Her efforts in our library 

help enhance and extend the work of our 

teachers. The newsletters she prepares 

spreads the word and increases 

awareness of important issues in our 

school. She has those special skills we 

need in schools to get students involved 

in meaningful work.  

 

Rhonda received special notations as she 

was short listed for Outstanding Support officer of the year! 
 

Assembly Tomorrow 
Tomorrow, Wednesday 27th is the last school assembly for the term. 

Please come along and be a part of this celebration of everybody who will 

receive Merit Awards 

Term 3 Excursion 
Please be sure to return permission slips this week for the excursion (The Farmers 

Daughter) Wednesday 18th July, the first week of Term 3. NO PERMISSION, NO 

EXCUSION! Early organisation is the key to smooth operation and we are always aiming 

for the best for your children. 


